
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

          Wednesday 30th April, 2025 

               

CRC Article 29: All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

Outdoor Adventure Activities- Hardwick Park 

          

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that the children in Year 1 and Year 2 will be participating in an Outdoor 
Adventure Activities (OAA) event at Hardwick Park next week. 

Year 2T and Year 2H will attend on Tuesday 6th May, 2025. 

Year 1/2S will attend on Wednesday 7th May, 2025.  

Year 1T and Year 1H will attend on Thursday 8th May, 2025. 

This exciting opportunity aims to enhance their physical education and promote teamwork. 

The coach will depart from school promptly at 9:00am and is scheduled to return by 12:30pm. It is 
essential that all children arrive on time to ensure a prompt departure. 

On the day of the trip, students are required to wear their PE kits or tracksuits, as the activities will 
be taking place in the outdoors. Pupils can attend school in the PE kits, ready for the event and 
children can remain in PE kits for the rest of the day.  

Additionally, please ensure that your child brings a water bottle to stay hydrated during the event.  

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in making this trip a success. Should you 
have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cherry  Mrs. Paramore Mrs. Wardle Mrs. Melling Mrs. Blakey 

 

Miss N. Cherry Mrs. A. Paramore Mrs. C. Wardle Mrs. C. Melling  Mrs. J. Blakey 

PE Lead  Year 1/2 Teacher Year 1/2 Teacher Year 1/2 Teacher Year 1/2 Teacher 


